
Rose City Yacht Club

Moorage Report


September 9, 2023


Moorage Activity since the August Board meeting:


• Dean Terry has temporally moored his boat, an Erickson 36, in Slip 9 on Walk 1, commencing 
a one month sublet from Terrence Thatcher.


• Cathy and Tom Skach have moored a second boat, a Tanzer 22, in Slip 2 on Walk 1, 
commencing a sublet from Alison Mazon.


• Annette Kienberger and Kevin Kahl have relinquished their assignment of Slip 8 on Walk 1. 


• Michael McClain, with his Canadian Sailcraft 36T, named Salty Dame, has been assigned to 
Slip 8 on Walk 1.


• There are currently 5 active sublets.  


• The moorage remains fully assigned.  


• There are 6 boats awaiting slip assignment on the Moorage Waiting List.



